
	

Update – May 2016 

A very well-attended Update Event was held on 14th May which gave 
villagers the opportunity to view and discuss the latest designs with the 
architects and the steering group. A lot of feedback was gathered at the 
event and you can still have your say by clicking HERE. You can also see 
the latest designs which have been developed in response to the last 
round of feedback. The project has now received £54,000 in grants and 
donations which has been used to meet architects’ fees and fund initial 
surveys. Work is now continuing to produce the bid document which will 
form the centrepiece of the proposed Community Right to Build Order 
and engineering consultancies have been appointed to advise on 
structural, mechanical and electrical aspects of the project. 

	


